
 
 

CITY OF NORTH RICHLAND HILLS 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

Tuesday, November 2, 2021 - 8:00 AM 

Wednesday, November 3, 2021 - 8:00 AM 

OMNI HOTEL FORT WORTH, 1300 HOUSTON STREET, FORT WORTH 

 

This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Planning and Zoning 
Commission of the City of North Richland Hills at an annual training event presented by the Texas 
Chapter of the American Planning Association. 

The event will be held on Tuesday, November 2, 2021, at 8:00 AM, and on Wednesday, November 
3, 2021, at 8:00 AM at the Omni Hotel Fort Worth, 1300 Houston Street, Fort Worth, Texas 76102. 

This notice is posted in accordance with the Open Meetings Act should a quorum of the Planning 
and Zoning Commission be present at the event. 

 

Certification 

I do hereby certify that the above notice of meeting of the North Richland Hills Planning and 

Zoning Commission was posted at City Hall, City of North Richland Hills, Texas, in compliance with 

Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, on Friday, October 29, 2021, by 5:00 p.m. 

 

___________________________ 

Traci Henderson 

Assistant City Secretary 

 

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for 

accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting. Please 

contact the City Secretary’s office at 817-427-6060 for further information. 


